
SELECTMEN’S MEETING– May 23, 2022 
 

Present:   Richard Bielefield, Chris Ellms. Margo Connors  

                Jennifer Gaudette  

 

Guests:   None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The board will host a Tri Town Select Board Meeting on June 13th @ 4:00pm at the Crapo 

Building to discuss the Tri Town Transfer Station. 

 

The Select Board will not meet on May 30th, 2022.  

 

The board approved the use of the Crapo lawn the following weekends: 

May 28, 29, 30 

June 4,5, 11, 12, 18, 19 

September 3,4,5,24,25, 

October 1,2,8,9,10 

 

Septic approval received 42 Norton Lane, Map 218, Lot 38 Bonn Revocable Trust 

 

The board approved a horse barn for Jane & Glenn Bailey Map 204, Lot 6.11 pending conditions 

from the building inspector. 

 

The board signed the driveway permits for: 

Stephen Jarzombek Map 222 Lot 31 Hadley Road 

Red House Realty Trust Map 230 Lot 16 

 

The board agreed that the July 4th could proceed with the same format as last year.  

 

The board discussed asbestos removal procedure when done by a homeowner. 

 

Tax Warrant will be signed this week and tax bills sent next week to be due on July 5th. 

 

MS. CONNORS made a motion to approve the minutes of May 16, 2022 seconded by MR. 

ELLMS. The motion passed unanimously.   

 

With no more business before the Board MR. BIELEFIELD made a motion to adjourn, seconded 

by MR. ELLMS the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next regular scheduled meeting is 

Monday June 6, 2022 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:00 pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Jennifer Gaudette   

Administrative Assistant 


